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During the next two years, Millersville will continue to revise its program offerings to serve a 

dynamic and growing region of the Commonwealth. Several new academic programs, 

including those approved recently by the Office of the Chancellor, will be launched in the 

next few years. Also, we will invest in study abroad programs and implement new alumni 

outreach initiatives. 
  

100 YEARS OF AMS! 
Last week, I traveled to Boston, along with 53 of our current undergraduate and graduate 

students and several faculty and staff members, to the 100th annual meeting of the American 

Meteorological Society (AMS). It was a wonderful opportunity to experience the passion and 

intellectual curiosity in our students. 
  

The networking available to our students was phenomenal! Our students were exposed to 

everything that can help them succeed in their chosen professions, ranging from conference 

sessions and town hall meetings to keynotes and a career fair. 
  

For over 15 years, Millersville University has been hosting an Alumni and Friends Reception, 

which brings together over 60 alumni, attending current students, and long-time friends of 

the University such as many employers who hire our graduates. The gathering, which was the 

first of its kind for a primarily undergraduate institution, has attracted sponsors such as 

AccuWeather, WeatherTrends360 and Harris Corporation. In addition, they received support 

from the MU Alumni Association and MU Foundation. What a magical event! 
  

Most important, our students returned with a greater sense of their place in atmospheric 

sciences/meteorology community - and with leads on jobs and graduate school! 
  

‘VILLE HELPS COMBAT OPIOID CRISIS 
Workforce development is one of our institution’s highest priorities. Thanks to a $1.35 million 

grant the University received last summer, students interested in becoming experts in 

addiction and recovery are developing the skills and knowledge needed in the profession. 
  

More than 25 graduate students have received scholarships to help combat the opioid crisis. 

The majority of the grant supports scholarships of $10,000 each to Millersville students 

enrolled in the Master of Social Work (MSW) and $28,000 each to students in the Doctor of 

Nursing Practice (DNP). MSW students like Channel Lowery, who has an internship at the 

Water Street Mission, and Kylie Bradley-Moreschi, who has an internship with Colonial House, 

a 90-day inpatient treatment facility, will be better prepared to help with this national 

problem. 
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The principal investigator of the grant is Dr. Marc Felizzi, who along with his team of Drs. 

Karen Rice, Laura Granruth and Kelly Kuhns, believe in the power of students receiving 

training from experts in the field of addiction prevention, treatment and recovery. 

Additionally, students obtain experience within an approved agency as part of their field 

placement so they will be able to apply their new knowledge and skills. The team is actively 

recruiting students in both the MSW and DNP programs. 
  

This grant allows the Universit




